
 

 

CENTER FOR RETIREMENT RESEARCH AT BOSTON COLLEGE 
 

IN COORDINATION WITH 

THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR’S 
 EMPLOYEE BENEFITS SECURITY ADMINISTRATION 

 
 

INVITE YOU TO ATTEND A PUBLIC FORUM ON 
 

 

WOMEN AND RETIREMENT:  
WHAT EVERY WOMAN SHOULD KNOW 

BEFORE IT’S TOO LATE 
 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2012 
12:30-3:30PM 

BUNKER HILL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
LECTURE HALL C202 

250 NEW RUTHERFORD AVENUE 
BOSTON, MA  02129 

 
Women and all consumers deserve to have the information they need to make 
informed retirement decisions and understand the importance of making 
retirement savings last.   

 
Please join us for panel discussions with Assistant Secretary of Labor Phyllis C. 
Borzi and senior government officials, financial experts, and consumer advocates 
who will discuss ways for women to better understand how to maximize their 
retirement savings and avoid pitfalls in the retirement investment market. 

  
Registration is required to attend and is on a first come, first served basis.  This 
public forum is free and open to the first 200 registrants.  Please register as soon as 
possible by email to Meredith Regine at regine.meredith.e@dol.gov or by fax at 
(202) 219-5526. 
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